
The following are pictures from the week ending in 01.07.22 in regards to the Unisex Restroom/Private Room Project locat-

ed in the Student Services/Administration Building.  This project is nearly complete as work has resumed after the holiday 

break.  All of the plumbing fixtures have been installed along with their respective ADA compliant grab bars.  Light fixtures 

are nearly all installed as well as most of the ceiling tile.  The door frames still need to be painted, and the mirror above 

the lavatory still needs to be installed.  Other than that and some needed clean up the project is almost done, and so this 

will be the last report for this project. 
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The top-right photo shows the ceiling in the new unisex re-

stroom nearly complete.  Now that all the mechanical and 

electrical items have been installed the remainder of the ceil-

ing tile can be installed. 

The top-left photo shows all of plumbing fixtures and associat-

ed grab bars now in place.  The only remaining major item left 

to install is the mirror above the lavatory. 


